

## JOIN US AT A JOINT TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC WORKS SUB-COMMITTEE AND BICYCLE & PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE MEETING

When: 7:00 PM on Monday, June 19, 2017 Where: Town Hall, Administration Building

**Town Council Chambers** 

149 Main Street, Watertown, MA

The Watertown Department of Public Works will provide an update focusing on options for bicycle accommodations on Mount Auburn Street. The project team will welcome public comments on the bicycle accommodations before we refine the preliminary design of the project. We will also provide an update on the project timeline, design, and funding process through the Massachusetts Transportation Improvement Program (TIP). We will be available after the meeting to answer any questions and review the plans.

The Town of Watertown has launched a new project website for Mount Auburn Street! Please visit www.mountauburnstreet.com to learn more about the project, view plans, download documents, and sign up for project emails.

You can also send us a note at team@mountauburnstreet.com.

